DO PASS SB 2331... PLEASE!!!

The beloved herd of wild horses in the ND park, the ONLY park named after one of our most
beloved presidents, Theodore Roosevelt, are in dire need of your protection.

The park service has failed miserably and consistently in their duties for decades now. It is time
North Daloka protects these valuable assets once and for all.

By granting the establishment of the management group, the NPS will have its feet held to the
fire and will definitely have to have true transparency. They will no longer be able to wield their
assumed authority, willy-nilly and indiscriminately, causing infertility in the herd, but for a few
mares that have broken through, i.e.seem resistant to the drug. They use this drug without
proper care for the genetics of the herd. For all we know, they have ruined the genetics through
indiscriminate use, rather, abuse, of Gonacon. Injecting young fillies, 8 months and up, before
their reproductive organs are even fully formed. It's abuse to the animals and abuse of power.
This ‘contraceptive’ was never meant to be used the way the park has been, and continues, to
use it. It's past time for them to be called into account and held accountable. This bill, SB 2331,
will do just that.

This bill, SB 2331 needs to pass.
Thank you all in advance for caring about your horses and seeing to their proper management.



